
Lake Sawyer Hawks 
November 6, 2014 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 
 
 

7:05-----Meeting called to order by Marlow Anderson (president)---there were 23 
persons present---all members introduced themselves---the minutes for the 
October meeting were read  by Robert Burks (secretary)---the minutes were 
corrected and approved---a financial report was given by Steve Greene (treasurer) 
---it was reported that due to bad weather conditions there has been no float 
flying this month 
 
7:15-----General Discussion---a new club lock is now being used on the gate; the 
lock combination remains the same---reimbursement for stolen items from the 
field is an ongoing process---a signup list for the Christmas party was circulated 
(the party date is December 6, Saturday)---Dennis Sivak will coordinate the 
acquisition of door prizes---Dennis Sivak reported on The Museum of Flight 
annual Radio  Exposition; 48 planes on display, 28 persons participating, and a 
video of airplane flights was available 
 
7:45-----General Discussion Continued---a motion was made and passed to allow 
the use of credit cards (debit cards etc.) to pay club dues---a motion was made 
and passed which allows no more than $400.00 be used for Christmas party gifts 
---a motion  was made and passed to change the scheduled club meeting in 
January to January 8th 
 
8:00-----Show and Tell---Thomas Richards brought a (work in progress) scratch 
built P40 (Q) electric  
 
8:05-----Meeting Adjourned 
  


